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Eric (Roderico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Fwd: file #18-0392 
1 message

Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@lacity.org> Thu, May 24, 2018 at 8:45 AM
To: "Eric (Roderico) Villanueva" <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>
Cc: Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org>

Please see below email.
 
 
 
 
Gloria Piñon
Office of the City Clerk 
Tel. (213) 978-1022
Fax (213) 978-1027
Mail Stop #160-01
 

 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Carol Springer <crlsprng@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, May 24, 2018 at 7:07 AM 
Subject: Re: file #18-0392 
To: cityclerk@lacity.org 
 
 

05/24/18 
 
The Honorable Herb J. Wesson, Jr. 
 
President, Los Angeles City Council 
 
Councilmember, 10th District 
 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 430  

 

Los Angeles CA 90012 
 
RE:LETTER OFSUPPORT for TEMPORARY 
HOMELESS SUPPORT HOUSING IN KOREATOWN 
 
682 S. VERMONT AVENUE – COUNCIL FILE NO. 18-0392  
 
Dear Council President Wesson: 
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I live at 117 Bimini Place, 90004, about 6 blocks from the proposed shelter.  For the past few years the
numbers of people living on the sidewalks has increased in our neighborhood.  I am the person who
sweeps the street around our buildings and often have to sweep human feces off the street and out of the
gardens.  The sidewalks reek from urine and are littered with food that has been scavenged from a near-by
dumpster.  There are also discarded syringes &  bottles of drugs. 

 

We are surrounded by 3 schools & a community  center, so we have a lot of children & families walking
through the potentially hazardous mess,  We get to know a lot of the people who are living rough and it’s
really distressing when the police com and make them move. It’s distressing when I know there’s really no
place for them to go.  So I support the housing shelter proposed for Vermont Ave. 

 
Thank you,
 
Carol Springer
crlsprng@gmail.com
213-427-9471
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Eric (Roderico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Fwd: File no 18-0392 CD10 
2 messages

Gloria Pinon <gloria.pinon@lacity.org> Thu, May 24, 2018 at 8:44 AM
To: "Eric (Roderico) Villanueva" <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>
Cc: Anna Martinez <anna.martinez@lacity.org>

Please see below email.
 
 
 
 
Gloria Piñon
Office of the City Clerk 
Tel. (213) 978-1022
Fax (213) 978-1027
Mail Stop #160-01
 

 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: 'Ginny Kim' via Clerk - CityClerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> 
Date: Wed, May 23, 2018 at 11:10 PM 
Subject: File no 18-0392 CD10 
To: cityclerk@lacity.org 
Cc: patrice.lattimore@lacity.org 
 
 
Dear LA city council and councilman Wesson, 
 
I’d like to voice out my objection against a planned homeless shelter on a city-owned parking lot at the heart of Koreatown
(in 682 S Vermont Ave). Please re-examine your plan and hold a public hearing.  
 
Ginny Kim 
308 N Orange Grove Blvd 
Pasadena, CA 91103 
 
 
 

Patrice Lattimore <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org> Thu, May 24, 2018 at 9:43 AM
To: "Eric (Roderico) Villanueva" <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Ginny Kim <affection0613@yahoo.com> 
Date: Wed, May 23, 2018 at 11:10 PM 
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Subject: File no 18-0392 CD10 
To: <cityclerk@lacity.org> 
CC: <patrice.lattimore@lacity.org> 
 
 
Dear LA city council and councilman Wesson, 
 
I’d like to voice out my objection against a planned homeless shelter on a city-owned parking lot at the heart of Koreatown
(in 682 S Vermont Ave). Please re-examine your plan and hold a public hearing.  
 
Ginny Kim 
308 N Orange Grove Blvd 
Pasadena, CA 91103 
--  
Patrice Y. Lattimore 
Acting Division Manager
Council & Public Services Division 
Office of the City Clerk 
PLEASE NOTE NEW PHONE NUMBER - (213) 978-1050
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